
May 22, 2023


Dear Chair Lipps, Vice Chair Stewart, Ranking Member Liston, and members of the Public 
Health Policy Committee;


I oppose HB 68. HB68 is a harmful bill that will hurt kids who are gender diverse by preventing 
them access to the physical and mental healthcare that they need. Kids should be able to seek 
any healthcare that they, their family, and their medical team decide is appropriate for them. 


Please vote no on HB68.


Thank you,

Allen Grey
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